
 	

March 16, 2020	

To:       NMYSA Board of Directors, Member Affiliate Leagues/Club Presidents and Coaches	

From:  Gloria Faber, Executive Director	

            Patrick Switzer, President	

Re:       COVID-19 Coronavirus – New Mexico Youth Soccer Association Update	

Important Update 	

Based on the latest information from our national governing bodies, the CDC, 
Whitehouse and New Mexico State and City governments, effective immediately, New 
Mexico Youth Soccer Association is suspending all soccer activity including trainings, 
practices, league play and all sanctioned travel until further notice.  Please note, the 
NMYSA liability and Secondary Accident Insurance does not cover unsanctioned 
activities.	

It is important that we remain united for the future sustainability of youth soccer in our 
local areas.  We are hopeful that these recent actions will lessen the overall length of 
postponements and allow us to readily move forward once the restrictions are 
lifted.  We sincerely appreciate your cooperation in this matter and will continue to do 
our best for the soccer communities we serve.  Please continue to check for COVID-19 
updates on our website at www.nmysa.net.  You may also contact our office at the 
number or emails below. 	
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